August Club Dinner

A very enjoyable evening as usual was had last Tuesday 17August at the Downs Club. Our special guest for the evening was Elaine Harrington from the Zonta Brisbane Metro Breakfast Club. Elaine was recently a delegate to the 57th Zonta International Convention in New York and had carried our proxy to that event.

Elaine gave an interesting overview of her time at the Convention. She was pleased to report that both she and Geraldine O'Grady as delegates voting on some serious issues, were very well prepared and confident that they knew the wishes of both Clubs when casting their vote. They put in some very full days, with starts of 7.30am to a least 5 pm  which didn't leave much time for discussion with other delegates prior to voting.

"The opportunity to meet and mix with a very diverse group of women, both culturally and with differing experiences of international issues, has enriched my understanding of Zonta and our Club's role in the International scene.

My attendance at the Convention has reaffirmed in me the belief that women working together CAN and DO make a difference. It as reinvigorated my enthusiasm to ensure that in our Club we continue to support both local and district projects while at the same time remembering our 1/3 contribution to International Projects."

Thank you Elaine for sharing your New York experience with us.

